
From:  Terry MacDonald 

To: Mark Nicolini 

Date:  5/3/2005 11:33:18 AM 

Subject:  Re: Fwd: EBE  

 

Thanks Mark. 

 

>>> Mark Nicolini 05/03/05 10:58 AM >>> 

FYI, and for the Committee file. Thanks, Mark Nicolini 

 

>>> Erick Shambarger 5/3/2005 9:23:50 AM >>> 

Hi Alderman Davis, 

 

During the last F&P meeitng, you inquired about EBE requirements for a Water Works 

main laying project on Canal Street, Resolution 041708. According to Mary 

Dziewiontkoski in DPW, the project was bid through the state and has a 15% EBE 

requirement. For more information, please contact Mary at x2460. 

 

Erick Shambarger 

Budget & Management Division 

x8556 

 


